




Christkindlmarkt Door County 
Returns for 2022 
 
For anyone who was there – and it seemed like 
EVERYONE was there – the 1st Annual 
Christkindlmarkt Door County event felt SO 
comfortable and appropriate. Yes, it was largely 
outdoors, and it snowed at least briefly on all 
three weekends, but there was good hot food, 
largely German, hot Swedish Glogg, and most 
importantly, interesting Door County-based 
vendors, most offering either handcrafted or 
otherwise unique items as potential Christmas 
presents. 
 
And there was music! Karen Mal, famously of 
Northern Sky Theater for many years, 
alternately performed with Zephyr Ciesar and 
Jeanne Kuhns, both with heavenly voices tuned 
to Mal’s beautifully arranged sets of Christmas 
carols. 
 

 
 

 
 
For every visitor, the food and drink was also 
special. Food vendors included McEvoy’s 
Culinaria, who served an excellent grilled 
kielbasa and potato sausage plate that was 
prepared in a giant wok-like cooking pan. 
Thyme Restaurant and Catering served 
Swedish crusted ham and pecan salmon, while 
next door, Your Guest Chef served Austrian 
beef goulash and spaetzle. 
 
When all was said and it done, even a rough 
count of attendees demonstrated that at least 
10,000 people had come to the premiere of 
northern Door County’s newest off-season 
evemt, proving that visitors WILL come to the 
county in November-December in large 
numbers…you just have to offer them an event 
that makes the winter drive worthwhile and 
special. 
 
The event’s Drinks Hut was wildly popular, 
quickly serving a custom recipe for Swedish 
Glogg in both handcrafted collector’s mugs and 
logo-emblazoned wine cooler containers. 
 

 
 
With that kind of success behind the organizers, 
Sister Bay Historical Society is now planning 
the 2nd Annual Christkindlmarkt. The scheduled 
dates are the weekends of November 25-27, 



December 2-4, and December 9-11. The 
organizers say they are not planning to greatly 
expand the event in the second year, but will 
instead focus on making the event even better, 
with more convenient off-site parking, a new 
traffic flow plan in the Koessl food barn, a 
handful of fascinating new vendors, and the 
same blend of Christmas lights, folksy design, 
and welcoming volunteers that made it so 
popular in its first year. 
 
The event is still a fundraiser for its host 
organization, the Sister Bay Historical Society, 
which hopes the event will eventually help 
assure even more financial stability for the 
group’s building restoration and museum 
development activities in the years to come. 
 

 
 
Now, if the organizers could only guarantee 
more of the fluffy snow that made the 
Christkindlmarkt grounds at Corner of the Past 
in Sister Bay so breathtakingly beautiful each 
and every day! 
 
For more information and news updates, visit: 
doorcountychristmasmarket.com 
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A Recent Letter from Portland, OR  
 
The SBHS recently received a delightful letter 
from the daughter of a former Sister Bay 
resident who lived here for a time in the 1930s.  
Perhaps some of our readers may remember 
her father. 
 
 Sandy Frankhauser Streit sent a 
large package of photos and postcards that 
her father Roy Frankhauser took while he 
was in Door County and was working for 
the Little Sister Resort.  Sandy describes 
her “Pa” as quite a story- teller.   
 
 While working for the Andersons, he 
helped build a little building on the 
waterfront. Pa liked to say that his nose 
was so big he could hang from a limb by it 
and pick cherries with both hands.  He told 
of the time he took a rowboat out to the 
island and got some gull eggs.  He cooked 
them up only to find out they were too fishy. 
 
 Sometime during his careers, Pa 
went to Chicago and interestingly enough, 
actually began working on the large yacht 
named “Mizpah” that belonged to the 
Walgreen family. In WWII, the government 
took it over and refitted it.  Pa knew the 
Ensign assigned to take the boat to 
Sturgeon Bay.  It turned out that the Ensign 
didn’t know enough about the boat so it 
ended up that the boat needed to be towed 
from Chicago to Sturgeon Bay to be fitted 
for the war. 
 Does anybody remember Roy 
Frankhauser? 
 
 
 






